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From: Mary Jane Moffat [mailto:moffatmj@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 1:05 PM
To: HEE Exhibits <HEE.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Please pass HB 2669 and SB 995
 
Dear Chair Helm and Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,
There’s a major hole in our ability to monitor and protect our basic resources, i.e. air, water
and soil, from pollution. We need to close this hole and we need to do it NOW.  Therefore, I
support the passage of HB 2669 because it is the most comprehensive and accurate toxics
reporting that the State of Oregon would have. A Toxics Reporting and Community Right-to-
Know Program adds the greatest value added to the community because it is detailed and very
specific to the community needing to access the toxics data. No other program helps
communities and local governments know what is being emitted to all of the environmental
media: air, water, land and hazardous waste dumps.
This is a environmental justice issue: All communities have the right to know what is in
the air they breathe and the water they drink.
Please put the benefits to all over the inconvenience of a few and pass these bills.
Thank you.
 
David L. Webb and Mary J. Moffat
Walton, Or
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